
Fall Assembly 2024 District 7 Report

The leaves aren’t the only things changing here in District 7. We completed our District
inventory earlier this summer and have made some changes to how our District meetings
are conducted. A committee has also been formed to look over our Policies and
Procedures. Once they come up with their recommendations for changes, it’ll go to the
Group Representatives during an upcoming District meeting for a vote. Our Alateens did
a fantastic job during their open meeting on September 19th. I think it helped dispel any
myths we Al-Anon members may have about what goes on during an Alateen meeting
and gave us to a chance to get to know them better. Our Thursday Night Step Study
meeting on the southside is excited to be celebrating their anniversary with speakers and
after 3 years, a potluck as well. It should be a great time! We are also looking forward to
having Carolyn S. give a presentation on Public Outreach during our annual Service
Workshop in November and planning has began on our other annual events, Serenity
Day/Weekend and Birthday Celebration in the Spring. Until next time…

Grateful to be of Service,

Ashley C
District 7 Representative


